September 2, 2014
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Council Members Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator
Rick Bishop.
Minutes from August, 2014 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $432,616.85

Mayor Hull noted that the gentleman that had wished to speak about the condition of Brandenburg Field
was not in attendance so that item would be discussed at a later date.

Mayor Hull made a motion to donate the same level of support to the Wounded Warrior Luncheon. Ms.
Ellis seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Bishop read thank you letters from recent recipients of donations.

Robert Watkins asked if the Town could do something about getting residents to maintain proper control of
their dogs. Mayor Hull asked that a notice be placed in the quarterly newsletter

Meeting adjourned at 7:15p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



